
Information Item 
 

Date: September 12, 2022 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Patrice Toney, Assistant City Manager 

William L. Mayo, Fire Chief 

Subject:   

Presentation on Winston-Salem Fire Department House Numbering Initiative 
 

Strategic Focus Area: Safe and Secure Community  

Strategic Objective: No 

Strategic Plan Action Item: No 

Key Work Item: Yes 

When seconds count, the ability for first responders to find the correct address can truly make a 

difference. In October, to coincide with Fire Prevention Month, the Winston-Salem Fire 

Department will begin an initiative to provide free, reflective address numbers. This initiative is 

for occupied single-family residential property within the City Limits. Address numbers will be 

mailed to owners or occupants upon receipt of a telephone or online request. 

 

House numbers provided will adhere to guidelines stated in City Code, Sec 74-57, Display of 

address numbers. 

 

  

 

 


